
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  1.25.19 
 

Link to submit a new announcement:    
https://goo.gl/forms/CZxxZrVOQbZnf4563 

 
Good morning Cary High…Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance ( count to 5) 
 
I pledge allegiance,, to the flag,, of the United States of America,, and to the republic for 
which it stands. One nation,, under God,, indivisible,,with liberty and justice for all. 
 
TODAY 
 
All Ambassadors must report to Student Services for the first ten days to assist counselors with 
schedules and students.  
 
Meredith College is offering a women's conference for juniors interested in sharpening their 
leadership skills. Stop by student services for information. Deadline is today. 
 
ANYONE Interest in trying out for GOLF there’ll be a meeting today in room 402 during A lunch. 
You must attend if you want to try out! 
 
The 2018-19 SPRING Sports Season begins on FEBRUARY 13.  

Every student-athlete is required to pick-up a TICKET-2-PLAY by checking-in with the Athletic 
Director and Athletic Trainer to verify each athlete's eligibility BEFORE tryouts begin.  

All athletes must have a current Pre-Participation Form on file and have registered for their 
sport on the goimps.com website. 

Each Sport has a specific day assigned to them. Check-in will be in the lobby between the main 
gym and the auxiliary gym DURING LUNCH. Here are the dates and times to pick-up a 
TICKET-2-PLAY.  

 Wednesday, January 30 W. Soccer, M. Tennis, M. Golf & Stunt 

Thursday, January 31     Men & Women Lacrosse 

Wednesday, February 6  Baseball & Softball 

Thursday, February 7     Track & Field 

 If you cannot make any of the dates above, a parent, sibling, friend or teammate can pick-up your 
TICKET-2-PLAY for you.  

 

TOMORROW 
 



 

 

There will be a Men's Tennis Meeting Tuesday, during SMART LUNCH in Room 1012. If unable 
to attend please see Coach Trotter in the Discipline Office. 
 
If you enjoy stunting and tumbling at a more competitive level, come to the stunt interest meeting 
on January 31 in room 2123 during A lunch!  Make sure to come to find out more information.  
 
The Environmental Club will meet Thursday, January, 31st, A lunch in 1108 to plan 3 big items for 
the Spring semester. All members (old & new) are needed. 
 
Are you interested in playing Softball? There will be a MANDATORY Softball Meeting on 
Wednesday, Jan 30 in Coach Jewell's room 1018. The meeting will start at the beginning of lunch. 
Please be prompt. 
 
Freshmen/sophomores interested in joining alpha beta for spring semester, applications are 
available for pick up in room 301. Applications are due Feb. 1. 
 
Be sure to follow us on Twitter at cary underscore chatter for more announcements.  
 
Have a great weekend Cary.  
 
ON HOLD 
 
Cary’s student-run newspaper, “The Page”, meets on Tuesdays in 2324 to write. All students are 
welcome.  
 
The Cary High GSA meets on Tuesdays in room 206 from 2:30 to 3:30. All are welcome.  
 
Girls Who Code meets Thursdays from 2:30 - 4 in Room 2134.   
 
The American Sign Language Club meets every Thursday in Mr. Boyer's room (310) during A 
Lunch. All are welcome to come learn with us! 
 
1/30, 2/13, 2/27, 3/13, 3/27, 4/10, 5/1, 5/15, 5/29-  
The Army recruiter will be in the gym lobby Wednesday during lunch.  Stop by and explore the 
many exciting careers the Army offers.  
 
2/6, 2/20, 3/6, 3/20, 4/3, 4/24, 5/8, 5/22, 6/5 -  
The Army recruiter will be in the 11 building main lobby Wednesday during lunch.  Stop by and 
explore the many exciting careers the Army offers. 
 



 

 

 


